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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am pleased to inform you that our end of term rewards visits will be taking place on Thursday, April 3rd.

To assist with forward planning and understanding costing, students who have met the criteria can choose to take part in one of the following activities:

· Alton Towers (137 places) at a cost of £32
· Bury Arcade (160 places) at a cost of £24
· In school Rewards (£0)

Students who meet the criteria will receive a letter confirming this on Friday, March 14th. The final deadline for payments to be made will be Sunday, March 30th. The visits operate on a first come first served basis, with all visits going live on parent pay 14th March. Students who have not qualified for the rewards visits should attend school on Thursday, 3rd April. 

Should you wish for your child to take part in one of the activities please be advised that all visits must be paid via our parent pay system, the price includes cost of transport and is non-refundable. We operate a first come first served booking/payment for these visits. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash payments. If you require further assistance in setting up parent pay, please contact the academy.

We appreciate in the current economic climate some families may struggle to cover the cost of a reward visit, prices for visits include transport which has had a knock-on effect to the overall cost. Please contact your child’s Head of Year to discuss additional support available.   

Year 7               Miss Pugh                epugh@sph.srscmat.co.uk
[bookmark: _Hlk192439144]Year 8               Miss Clarke              dclarke@sph.srscmat.co.uk
Year 9               Mr Fitton                 gfitton@sph.srscmat.co.uk
Year 10             Miss Duffy               cduffy@sph.srscmat.co.uk
Year 11             Mr World                 sworld@sph.srscmat.co.uk


Please be advised students are responsible for their own belongings including spending money. Any items that are lost or stolen cannot be accounted for by the staff supervising on the visit. Students who receive a free school meal will have the option of a packed lunch.  

We are particularly proud that many of our students have worked extremely hard to maintain their high standards of: attendance, attitude to learning, punctuality and achievements and we believe they deserve to be rewarded for their efforts. Students are allowed to come in non-uniform for the rewards day.

If you have any further questions relating to the rewards visits, please contact your child’s Head of Year.


Yours sincerely, 


Mrs Ganderton-Burns
Deputy Headteacher
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